
 

16th May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Our Class residential to PGL is almost upon us.  The parent powerpoint, kit list and 
medication form are all on the PGL page of our website. If you have any additional 
concerns about your child’s needs (eg: bed-wetting /particular anxieties) that would be 
helpful for us to know about please can you contact the school office so Mrs Wilson can 
arrange to talk to you about them. 
 
With this in mind please carefully take note of the points and reminders below. 
 
On Monday: 
 

 Please bring your child (having already had their lunch) to school for 12.30pm – we 

will be leaving school between 1.15pm and 1.30pm. If your child needs to come to 

school for the morning session please could you advise us of that by Thursday and 

send them with a packed lunch to eat in school before leaving.  

 Pocket money – up to £10 (in smaller denominations)  

This needs to be in a named wallet or envelope and handed to Mrs Jones 

 Medication – ANY medication/inhalers/epipens your child may need to take needs to 

be handed to Mrs Wilson, with a completed Medication form.  Please allow time on 

Monday to go through this with Mrs Wilson. We CANNOT give any medication, 

without a signed form. (The exception to this is Calpol which you have already given 

consent for us to administer if necessary) 

 Each child needs to bring a named water bottle – that can be refilled each day. 

 Please pack a snack in their day bag to eat on arrival at Liddington. 

 Your child needs 1 suitcase / bag packed with their clothing etc and 1 day bag to 

carry each day (with a waterproof, water bottle, sun cream/hat camera etc). 

 Please ensure your child has plenty of changes of clothes, in case they get wet. 

 The evenings may still be chilly and they will be outside for activities (including a 

campfire) so please make sure they have a fleece / coat. 

 We will be walking a lot, therefore comfortable shoes are essential. 

 We aim to return to school between 3.30pm - 4.00pm on Friday 24th May – Please 

watch for any text / email updates, to confirm expected arrival times. 

 
We are really looking forward to the adventure ahead of us next week and know the 
children will have a brilliant and rewarding time.  We aim to post photographs of the 
children enjoying themselves each day on our school website and expect to be able to do 
that in the evening.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Suzanne Powell 


